California Public Utilities Commission








Workshop to Address


Technical, Administrative and Related Implementation Issues


Concerning the Reconciliation of the California Teleconnect Fund with the


Federal Universal Service Program 





March 4, 1998 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM


(and March 5, 1998 9:00 to 4:00 PM, if necessary)





Training Room


California Public Utilities Commission 


505 Van Ness Ave.


San Francisco, California





In compliance with Ordering Paragraph 2 of Resolution T-16118, the Telecommunications Division will conduct a workshop to address outstanding technical, administrative, and other related implementation issues concerning the reconciliation of the California Teleconnect Fund (CTF) and the federal schools and libraries program.  The workshop shall also address whether, and to what extent, the CTF reporting requirements contained in staff’s workshop report concerning should be revised to reflect changes in the program.  Ordering Paragraph 3 of Resolution T-16118 directs any interested party that wishes the workshop to address a specific implementation issue should (1) identify this issue and (2) propose a means of resolving the issue in a letter to the Director of the Telecommunications Division within ten days of the February 4th effective date of the Resolution.  Such a letter must also be sent to the service list of the universal service proceeding, Order Instituting Rulemaking (R.)95-01-020/Investigation (I.)95-01-021 and to the parties that submitted comments on the ACR.  A copy of Resolution T-16118 with an attached list of the parties that submitted comments on the ACR accompanies this workshop notice.  





If you would like a detailed agenda of the workshop or have any further questions, please notify Brian Roberts at (415) 703-2334, fax (415) 703-4405, e-mail bpr@cpuc.ca.gov or Zenaida Tapawan-Conway at (415) 703-2005, e-mail ztc@cpuc.ca.gov of the Telecommunications Division, California Public Utilities Commission by February 17, 1998.





Notice


The Commission’s policy is to hold workshops in locations that are accessible to people with disabilities.  If specialized accommodations are needed, please call the Public Advisor at (415) 703-2074 or TDD # (415) 703-2032 no later than February 18, 1998. 
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